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Artist information session, conversation to be held next week

	On Tuesday, July 8, the King Drive Business Improvement District will host an artist conversation and info session to share more about the BRUSH (boldness, resilience, unity, solidarity and harmony) art installation process, as well as preparing local artists for the upcoming 2025 Bronzeville Week Art Walk.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]	The information session and conversation will take place from 4:30 – 6 p.m. at the African American Chamber of Commerce, 1920 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Dr. Attendees can expect to connect, gain insight into the BRUSH program and processes, and learn what they need to know to prepare submissions for the annual Art Walk. Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs is encouraging all interested artists to attend the event to learn more.
“Bronzeville BRUSH has done an amazing job to uplift visual arts in the district through mural installations. This event will allow people to hear directly from those involved about the wins, stumbles, and stories behind the art,” she said. “Additionally, as we prepare for this year’s Art Walk, local artists can learn more about what is needed to prepare their submissions and how they can be set up for success.” 
What:    Artist Conversation and Info Session – BRUSH Program and Art Walk
When:    Tuesday, July 8 from 4:30 – 6 p.m.
Where:   African American Chamber of Commerce, 1920 N. MLK Dr.
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